
 

 

August 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Washington Township School Community, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that you and your family are continuing to enjoy your summer.   
 
On Wednesday, August 12th, Governor Murphy announced school districts may change to 100% remote learning, if a school 
district cannot meet the safety standards as prescribed by the state’s school reopening checklist.    
 
Please know, the Washington Township School District has been working tirelessly to prepare for the safe reopening of our 
school buildings and will continue to make plan improvements to meet the needs of our students.   With this in mind, the District 
will continue with its current Reopening Plan, which includes the In-person and Remote learning options beginning on 
September 2, 2020.    
  
This is a fluid situation and we must be ready to adjustments, at any time.  We will continue to update families, as we receive 
information from the state.    
 
Additional school opening information, including instructions to accessing your child(ren)’s teacher assignments is scheduled to 
be mailed home on August 21, 2020.   
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Washington Township School District.  The first day for students will be 
Wednesday, September 2nd.   Please review the updated school calendar, which includes additional early dismissal days for 
professional development / planning.     
 
Enjoy the remainder of your summer, as we look forward to a successful new school year! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Keith Neuhs 


